


place, and assurances given, about times and frequency of use so that any negative impact on 
local residents is minimised. 
 
Netherton is in an area of high flood risk and any changes to the groundworks and buildings could 
create more problems or accelerate existing flood issues. HKACC would request further details 
on how flooding will be addressed and if any sustainable urban drainage system (SUDS) will be 
introduced. 
 
NKSDG is not currently resident in HKACC and it is questionable what benefits this proposal will 
bring to the people in the local community of High Knightswood & Anniesland. It is therefore 
imperative that this application is halted until meaningful engagement with the local community 
has taken place. 
 
I would be obliged if you could acknowledge receipt of this communication by email to 
hello@hka.scot.    
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  




